

Brian M. Pruitt, Superintendent

51 Belhaven Avenue Linwood, NJ 08221 609.926.6700 www.linwoodschools.org @LinwoodSchools

March 19, 2020

Dear Linwood Families-

Please note the updated information for our lunch program during our school closure. During these challenging times, please know that your families' well-being is our primary concern. Part of our planning for the school closure has involved the preparation for supplying eligible families with breakfast and lunch during the times of our closure. Since we coordinate and receive our food services from Mainland Regional High School, our design includes their school's services. While the schools are closed, your children will be able to receive breakfast and lunch. These will be available for pick-up as follows:

Beginning on Monday, March 23, 2020 UPDATED PICK_UP Tuesdays and Thursdays 8:00 AM – 10:00 AM Mainland Regional High School Front Loop

The new schedule will provide meals for two/three days at a time. The pick-up will be handled in the front loop at the high school off Oak Avenue. Families can pull into the loop and staff will be there to hand the packaged breakfasts/lunches to you.

If you have specific questions regarding lunch services, please contact Mr. Brian Pruitt at brianpruitt@linwoodschools.org or calling 609.926.6703.

Thank you.